
THE COLORADO COLLEGE
COLORADO SPRINGS, COLORADO 80903

Summer Session

Miss Laura Gilpin 
409 Camino Del Monte Sol 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501 

Dear Lauraj

It was really good to see yon at the Colorado College commencement 

I meant to say» Congratulations, Doctor GilpinI

Our summer Photography Institute begins next week and we are 
certainly looking forward to having you with us on July l6.

Motel reservations have been made at J's for July 15 and l6.

I'assure we will be talking on the telephone befbre that so 

that we can know when and where to meet you.
Hope that you are feeling well and that your work is going 
along nicely.
Best wishes,

Ben Benschneider
Director» Photography Institute

June 15, 1979


